
Planners  to  investigate
Princes Street store

 

There has been much Twitter debate about the new American
style candy store which appeared recently on Princes Street on
the site of the former Clark’s shoe shop. The chat is not
about the products which are sold there, but the way the new
tenants have altered the signage outside.

There  does  not  appear  to  be  any  recent  application  for
planning permission or listed building consent for the new
signage from our searches of the council’s planning portal.

Ugh. Just saw the giant, obnoxious sign for American Candy
World on Princes Street. Who OK’d that?! I apologize on
behalf of America.

— Andrea Michael (@almichael68) October 23, 2013

@brianjaffa A story here? The continuing demise of Princes
St!  pic.twitter.com/2kHhL22agK  —  Samantha  Currie
(@Sam_Currie)  October  22,  2013

  The Edinburgh Reporter spoke to Planning Convenor Ian Perry
today to find out what the position is, and what the council
is doing about it.

listen to ‘Interview with Councillor Perry ’ on Audioboo
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